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7th June 2019 

A message from the Headteacher:             

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer 

Term and for Year 6 their last 7 weeks at 

Rakegate.                                         

Water Bottles: With the warmer weather 

(hopefully) on its way we ask that you send 

your child with a water bottle (water only, no 

juice) which they will then be able to take out-

side at lunchtimes and refill as necessary.                                  

Uniform: Could you please ensure that children 

have the correct uniform, including PE kits.                    

Dates for your diary: On the back of this, please 

see a revised Summer Term calendar. It looks a 

very busy half term! Some dates have been added 

since the one we sent out in April. Please note that 

Year 4 curriculum morning has been changed to 

Friday 12th July as they are now on a visit on 

18th June. 

  Work of the week: 

 

School attendance: 

 Target: Last week: This week: 

97% 96.8% 93.6% 

Class: Last week: 

N Tyrese    Oscar 

Paris    Shamari 

R1 Ollie    Seerat 

R2 Kedisha    Mason 

1LB Elissa     Tomas 

1AP Alexia    Kourtney 

2VB Riddhi    Mustafa 

2PM Reece      Denijs 

3LM Denzel   Heidi 

3WH Jack       Katherine 

4SM Manmeet    Ryan 

4ET Tyrone    Shontelle 

5JG Cameron   Poppy 

5MP Ethan    Mariya 

6CH Acacia    Mahki 

6MC Leon     Chenai 

   

  Hot Chocolate Friday: 

 

 

Due to the Race for Life, we 

have not had WOW assemblies 

this week so have not given out 

any certificates. 

Year: Last week: 

R Rumaysa 

Y1 Esmae P 

Y2 Kyra J 

Y3 Katie O’R 

Y4 Alfie W-P 

Y5 Joshua C 

Y6 Hediyeh A 

Race for Life: Thank you to all of you who attended this 

morning and supported our Race for Life event, once again 

it was a great success. Could you please send in any      

sponsor money by Friday 21st June. 

Curriculum Afternoon: This term, we thought we would try 

an afternoon session for you to observe. Please join us on 

Wednesday 12th June at 2.00pm to see how we teach 

English skills through our topic lessons. 


